Dear Sir:

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
communication dated August Sth, advising that I have
been appointed a member cf the Committee on Code of
Principles of Professignal Conduct.

Will you kindly convey to President Mailloux
my appreciation of this nomination and advise him that

I accept it with pleasure.

Yours v

Mr. F. L. Hutchinson,
Secretary, A. I. E. E. :
33 West 39th Street
New York City.




IN REPLY PLEASE REFERTO

Avgust 20, 1917

Mr. F. L. Hutchinson, Sec.,
American Institute of Elec. Engrs.,
33 West 38th Street,

New York City.

Dear Sir:—

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your hotice
of August 1l4th, of my appointment as a member of the Committee
on Code of Principles of Professional Conduct. I accept the

appointment.

Very truly yours,
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